
 

 
 

 

           

           

 

         Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2021/16                                                                                June 10, 2021 

Changes in MT5 Connectivity IP Address 

 

All brokers are hereby informed that MT5 Broker Terminal (Manager Application) and Client Terminal will be connected 

through the new IP address 119.160.90.75:443 with effect from Monday, June 14, 2021. 

 

All other IPs will remain unchanged in the Client Terminal. 

 

Furthermore, brokers and their clients are requested to access the back-office application through the following link: 

 

https://mportal.pmex.com.pk. 

 

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on 111-11-

PMEX (7639) or by email at support@pmex.com.pk. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 
 

 

Zahid Mansoor Ali  

Chief Business Officer 
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